
2/10/25 

Hello To Whom it may Concern, 

"As an Oregonian, I strongly urge you to oppose SB 769. 
This bill would overturn the will of the voters, who have 
already shown where they stand on this issue—twice. 
Oregonians are opposed to the hunting of cougars with 
hounds and want to keep their protections in place.” 

Please, please do NOT overturn the will of the voters! 
This is certainly WRONG and cruel. 

Thank You, 

Kristi Arnell


